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American Theme Day  

 

 

  
 

 

Just to remind you once more that we 

will be holding an American Theme Day 

for our school dinners on 6th October.  

Both hot dinners and packed lunch 

children are invited to stay on that day.  

The cost is the usual £1:80 which can 

be paid on any day of that week. 

 

Menus are in the notice boards on the 

playground. 

 

 

St John’s Rock Band 

       

Key Stage 2 Half term Sports Camp 

 

Scott will be running a sports camp 

(morning sessions only) during half term 

providing a range of sport, as well as 

soccer.  Please look out for his letter 

for details if you would like your child 

to attend. 

 

Dance Club 

 

 
 

Our Dance Club has proved to be both 

extremely successful and popular this 

year.  Dance Club has already begun, 

thanks to Miss Austin, and we also 

welcome back our Dance Teacher Emma. 

 

This year, we thought that we would try something a 

little different in our After School activities, so our 

Yr 5/6 have started to take part in a School Rock 

Band. 

 

Hopefully in the not to distant future we will be able 

to invite you to one of our Rock Band performances. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  Attendance   

Congratulations to classes in KS 1 - Blue 

Base, 1M/T and 2C and KS 2 – 6W, 6N, 5P 

and 4G. 

These classes have won the best class 

attendance award so far this term; WELL 

DONE keep up the good work.   
 

 

 

Reception Curriculum Meeting 

A Curriculum Meeting for parents of 

children in Reception Classes – Green 

Base and Blue Base, will be taking place 

on Wednesday 5th October 2:30pm.   

 

All Reception Parents welcome. 
 


